
 

Prom Attire Guidelines and Approval Form 

Juniors and Seniors, prom is a very special and elegant night. In an effort to create a memorable 

and dignified evening of which we can be proud, we are asking that your attire reflects the 

maturity of the graduating classes of 2021 and 2022. 

 Richmond County Technical Career Magnet School students and their guests must follow the 

guidelines below. All dresses must be approved by Ms. Clark or Mrs. Crawford by May 14th. 

 

• This is a FORMAL event that calls for formal attire. This includes tuxedos, suits (jacket, 

tie, dress shirt and slacks), military dress uniforms, and formal dresses. Jeans, t-shirts, 

and sweatpants are not allowed. 

• All clothing should fit properly (not too tight and not too loose). 

• Dresses should not be shorter than fingertip length. This includes slits in dress. 

• The back of the dress should not be lower than the natural waistline (belly button). 

• Dresses may be strapless (if they fit properly) or include spaghetti straps.  

• Undergarments should not be visible. 

• Two-piece dresses are allowed, but make sure they are classy. 

I understand the above guidelines and I understand that if my attire does not meet the above 

guidelines, I will not be allowed to enter the prom venue. I understand that my guest’s attire must 

also meet the above guidelines.  

All dresses must be approved by Ms. Clark or Mrs. Crawford by May 14th. Return this 

signed form to Ms. Tyler in Room 274C by May 14th. 

 

_________________________                                        ______________________________ 

Student Signature                                                            Administrator Signature 


